CHRIS HEATON-HARRIS MP



June 2018

Dear Constituent,

Thank you for contacting me about British citizens voting overseas.

British citizens who move abroad remain a vital part of our democracy, and it is important that they have the ability to participate. Indeed, expats retain strong links with the UK. They may have family here or plan to return here in the future, and modern technology and cheaper air travel have both transformed their ability to keep in touch with their home country.

I am therefore pleased that the Government is committed to introduce votes for life, scrapping the rule that bars British citizens who have lived abroad for more than 15 years from voting. The Government has published details of its approach to removing this rule and I know Ministers look forward to working with the expat community as they take the proposals forward.

Following the decision of the British people to leave the EU, we now need to strengthen ties with countries around the world and show that the UK is an outward-facing nation. Our expat community has an important role to play in helping Britain expand international trade, especially given two-thirds of expats live outside the EU.

Thank you again for taking the time to contact me.

Yours faithfully,

CHRIS HEATON-HARRIS MP
MEMBER OF PARLIAMENT FOR DAVENTRY

Tel: 020 7219 7048 Fax: 020 7219 1375 Email: chris.heatonharris.mp@parliament.uk Website: www.heatonharris.com